



Be a Part of Brockville's Newest Community Garden Plan

The Food Matters Coalition together with St. John Bosco School, Gemmell's Garden Centre, the Volunteer Bureau of Rideau-St. Lawrence, Transition Brockville, the City of Brockville, The Leeds, Grenville and Lanark District Health Unit and community volunteers are planning the development of a community garden in the greenspace on the west side of Dana St. just north of Laurier Blvd. intersection. The plan is to have the garden up and running for the 2019 growing season.

Please join us on Thursday, November 29, 2018 from 6:30-8:30 p.m. at 458 Laurier Blvd to learn more.

(The Health Unit building, main door, free parking)

Questions? Call 613-345-5685 ext. 2219 or email healthyeating@healthunit.org











